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Happy February Board Members:  
 

There is little to report from the Food Service Department since the last Board 
Report. Everyone has been hunkering down and trying to stay warm with all the 
cold weather. We’ve had the Superbowl, Valentine’s Day, Presidents’ Day and toss 
in a snow day and we’ve enjoyed some days off and some fun sports (not to 
mention watching the Men’s Spartans try to stay on top of the Big 10!)  

 
The month of March brings the hope and excitement of Spring Break and the belief 
we will see warmer weather again soon along with March Madness!  

 
March 03-07 is National School Breakfast Week. I plan to advertise this a bit to 
boost breakfast sales, which always lag lunch sales.   

 
As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve my community as Dansville’s 
Food Service Director.   

 
Missy Kadluboski  

  

  

 


